
From: Connor Powell <cpowell@herefordcitycouncil.gov.uk>  
Sent: 06 April 2023 14:46 
To: Rowles, Simon <Simon.Rowles2@herefordshire.gov.uk> 
Subject: Planning Application 230454 
 
Dear Simon, 
 
Hereford City Council Planning Committee had no objection in principle to Planning 
Application 230454, though Councillors would like a stipulation that noise reduction 
measures be taken to ensure the quality of living for neighbouring properties. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

Connor Powell 
Tourism & Communications Manager 
Hereford City Council 
Town Hall, St Owens Street 
Hereford 
HR1 2PJ 
Tel: 01432 260527 
Website: www.herefordcitycouncil.gov.uk 
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